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QSC Message from the President: 

Folks,

Since our last newsletter we have completed 
Spring Intramural Season, Special Needs, Travel 
Tryouts and our 2nd Annual IM Festival. We lucked 
out on the weather with few IM postponements and 
our facility looks really great this far in to the 
summer. Next up is the Sarah Parvin SoccerFest 
with over 8,000 people and 185 teams converging 
on QSC for this weekend. We are very excited as 
this a great community event with a great number 
of Club Volunteers all pitching in to help. Last, as 
we enter August, our Travel Teams are gearing up 
for the Fall, so it is really busy on the fields with 
teams preparing for not only Sarah Parvin but the 
many tournaments our teams play in to get ready 
for League play in September. We hope to see you 
at SoccerFest, but if not, please have a safe 
remainder of the summer

 

 

    

A Big Thank You to our Sponsors:
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Club News:

● We have two new travel teams this 
year.  Welcome to the U9 Huskies  
 (girls) and the U9 Vipers (boys).  

● Attention coaches:  If your looking   
for some preseason tournaments,   
here are a few to check out 

● This is the last week to register for 
Fall Intramural and Developmental 
Academy

● Hope to see you all at The 6th Annual 
Sarah Parvin Soccerfest, July 27 & 
28th.  Come out and support this 
great event!

   Canada Trip:

The U13 Phantoms and Gunners traveled to Ottawa, 
Canada for a weekend of friendly soccer games and 
sightseeing. 
 

http://t15.demosphere.com/scripts/runisa.dll?m2:gpx::15040+tourneydb/PublicDisplay+11
http://www.quakertownsoccerclub.org/Intramural/725149.html
http://www.quakertownsoccerclub.org/Tournaments/Parvin/index_E.html
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QSC Special Needs Picnic:

In June, the athletes and volunteers from the QSC special needs division celebrated another great season with a 
picnic at the soccer club.  Music was provided by Woody Poles, Sr.  Thank you to all of the volunteers that made this 
season possible.  Click here for more information about how you can get involved. 

 

  

http://www.quakertownsoccerclub.org/SpecialNeeds/598534.html
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 QSC Intramural Soccer Festival:

Our 2nd Annual IM Festival was a huge success. With 
over 40+ teams participating, it made for a busy, but 
rewarding day. The weather was perfect and 
Rosemarie's Water Ice refreshing. Our snackstand was 
busy and the skills competitions were fun for the kids.

 A special thanks to the facilities team, Scott, Mike, Ron, 
Randy, Doug & Eric, for the pristine fields, quick 
turnarounds and closing up shop.  Also to the 
snackstand, Ms. Maria rocked it all day. And lastly to the 
Field Marshalls, Tracy, Caitlin, Melissa & Steve, & Skills 
score keepers, Andy, Jacob, Ryan, Emeilia, Kyra, Ron, 
Randy, Brian, Kassidee, Liz, & Greg. This would not 
have been possible without everyone's help.

 A shout out to the parents of all our players too, we most 
definitely wouldn't be having this without you! 

I'm already looking forward to next year's event! 

Many Thanks, 

Jim
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